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March 5, 2013

Dear Mrs. Johnson,

Thank you so much for your monetary donation to our school. We are a small school and depend on the support of our friends and family.  Your gift will be used to purchase resources and books for our library media center. We are currently updating our nonfiction materials to enhance our curriculum. We appreciate your support in reaching our learning goals.

Sincerely,

Kathy Gaines
Media Coordinator
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